
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 2/1/2011 10:52:00 AM
To: 'Prosper, Terrie D.' (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Link?

RedactedHi Terrie,
Trina

is on it - should be sending now. hope you're feeling better (and vocal).

From: Prosper, Terrie D. [mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 10:17 AM 
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: Link?

Hi Trina,

On our website we link to PG&E's webpage where people can see where gas pipelines are located. Looks like that 
link has changed on the PG&E website. Can you please send me the new link so I can have our webpage updated?

Thanks!

Terrie

SB GT&S 0044775
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